In October (the week beginning 7" October) our Lifegroups will meet again on a Monday and
Tuesday evening (8pm to 9:30pm) and Thursday morning (10:30am-12:00pm) This term (and next
term) we will be engaging with The Bible Course. Combining video teaching, space to chat, as
well as personal reflection and daily readings, this course traces the big story of the bible,
showing how key events, books and characters fit together.

The three groups will meet four times before Christmas (once a fortnight in October and
November and four times after Christmas.

To sign up scan the QR code.




